
 

November 11, 2013 
Dear Sir, 
 

Subject: Invitation to 
The GCC Power 2013 Conference & Exhibition 

Abu Dhabi, 18 – 20 November 2013 
 
As we are members in GCC Gulf Cigre and one of the Gulf Leaders in 
Power Industry HR Training & Development, we are pleased to inform you 
that National Consultant Centre for Training LLC. (NCC) will participate 
in the subject event.  
 
You are cordially invited to visit our Stand No. D8 in the exhibition which 
will be organized at Abu Dhabi National Exhibition Center (ADNEC) to 
discuss your training needs and to get your copy of our training plans for 
year 2014. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in this event.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Wahib Kelada 
General Manager 
 
 
 


